
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 5:05 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2018-0123
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I'm a Senior living on CPP/OAS. My wife however Works but these Energy Bills crush us
monthly. We've cut where we can including moving to one Vehicle from 2. Wages don't go up
but monthly costs are accelerating. P. Dale Cummings St. Thomas, ON

Name: P. Dale Cummings

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




